

Headteacher Update

Whole School Attendance 95.3 %

Class Attendance – Year 6 98.1 %

It has been another busy week at Valley

Primary Academy.

Year 6 pupils have been undertaking their
Year 6 SATs tests this week with such
determination and resilience. I know that
Mrs Bygrave and myself could not be
prouder of them all! They will be enjoying a
celebratory party this afternoon.

Have a lovely weekend.

MsBush

Diarrhoea and Vomiting

Please be reminded that if you child has an episode of diarrhoea / vomiting they need to be at least 48 hours clear from the last episode.

Dates for the Diary

Half term holiday – Friday 26th May

Return to School – Monday 5th June

Break up for the Summer holiday – Friday

21st July

Summer Term Newsletter

Friday 12th May 2023



Attendance / Absence

If your child is absent from School and we have not been informed of the reason for absence we will be contacting parents / carers to try and obtain the reason for absence If we are unable to make contact with the parent / carer we will then contact the emergency contacts which we have been given permission to use on the child's record to obtain a reason for the child not being in school. Please note that if we are not given a reason as to why the child is absent this is recorded as an unauthorized absence on the child's record.

SATS Government Tests

This week, our amazing Year 6 pupils have been sitting the statutory government end of Key Stage 2 tests.

They have worked incredibly hard and we are all so very proud of them.

The results of these tests will be reported to the school and parents will be informed of their child's successes in their end of year report in July.

Medication in School

Please can we remind parents and carers that if their child requires to take a medication during school hours then this needs to be brought to the school office.

Valley Primary Academy, Gentry Place, Norwich NR5 8XZ

Tel: 01603 742969 Web: www.valleyprimary.co.uk



Awards and Achievements



Goldsworthy Class – Helena for creating a beautiful symmetrical butterfly picture supporting our learning in maths.

Sharman Class – Gabrielius for trying hard in maths this week.

King Class – Emia for being a fantastic member of King Class and for always contributing to classroom discussions.

Hamilton Class - Layla for perseverance and always being responsible, respectful and safe.

Hadid Class – Ryan for showing independence in his learning.

Benjamin Class – Jayden O for his great attitude to learning in all lessons this week.

Bloom Class — The whole of the class for their magnificent effort during SATs week! We are all so proud of you all.

Starship – Dale for being well-behaved and working hard in class.

Congratulations to you all – we are proud of your bee-tastic achievements!